
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here is a list of the resources we have provided you 

for your Partnership Board or another local 

organisation to feed back to the government about 

the NHS White Paper.  

  These resources are:  

 

Presentation about the White Paper  

This was produced by Inclusion North. You can use this to explain 

more about the White Paper at your meeting. You can alter this to 

include any local information.  

 

The Easyread White Paper  

This was produced for the Department of Health.  At the end of this 

are some questions that the government want your views on.  

 

Report about the White Paper  

This was produced by Debra Moore and a group of Self Advocates 

for Inclusion North. This is to help you think about what the White 

Paper says. 

 

Having our say about the NHS White Paper  

This was produced by Inclusion North. This includes some more 

questions that you might want to take to your meeting.  

 

What we think about the NHS White Paper  

This was produced by Inclusion North. You can use this to send in 

your comments to the NHS White Paper Team. You can also pass 

on your comments to Inclusion North if you are doing this on behalf 

of one of our member areas.  

 

Please note that your feedback needs to be sent to the NHS 

White Paper Team by Monday 11th October and to Inclusion 

North by Wednesday 6th October  2010.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


